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NOTICE OF ADJUDICATION TRIBUNAL HEARING 
 

Hearing Date: December 19, 2019 

Time:  9:00 a.m. 

Place: 
 

Registrant: 

Suite 201 – 145 Kelsey Drive, St. John’s, NL, A1B 0L2 

 
Darryl Kendell, #84-520 

 

Under the authority of the Pharmacy Act, 2012, a three-member adjudication tribunal will convene for a hearing 
regarding a complaint that Mr. Darryl Kendell engaged in conduct deserving of sanction.  
 
Details of the complaint will be available at the hearing. 
 
Please be advised that all members of the public will be required to sign in prior to entering the hearing room. While 
hearings are generally conducted in public, an adjudication tribunal may close a hearing to the public in accordance 
with s. 41(3) of the Pharmacy Act, 2012.  
 
For more details on closure of hearings, or other issues related to conduct during hearings, refer to the information 
available on the Complaints and Discipline section of nlpb.ca and review the Public Attendance at Adjudication 
Tribunal Policy. 
 
Available space for public attendance at this hearing will be limited. Entry will be on a first-come-first-serve basis until 
space is occupied. 
 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Amanda Martin | Communications Specialist 
Newfoundland & Labrador Pharmacy Board 
709.753.5877 ext. 107 
amartin@nlpb.ca 
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